NLCA COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS/PROCEDURES

Drop Off

1. Students’ temperatures will be taken before they exit the vehicle and enter the building.
2. There will be assigned seating in the lobby to accommodate the social distancing recommendations.

Opening Assembly

Opening assembly is a vital part of our program at New Life so | do not want to eliminate it from our daily routine. As we
begin our school year, opening assembly will take place in the individual classrooms. This will allow for the students to
say their pledges and sing their worship songs while still social distancing at their desks.

Classroom

1. Students will be required to wash/sanitize their hands at least once every hour.

2. Teachers will monitor student movement around the classroom to accommodate the social distancing
recommendation.

3. While students are in the hallways, the teachers will implement a practice that will ensure the students are
keeping a safe distance from the student in front or behind them.

Lunch

Students will be assigned seats at the lunch table to accommodate the social distancing recommendation. If needed, an
additional lunch period will be added.

Inside Recess

1. Students must wash/sanitize their hands before entering the gym.
2. The teachers will plan games/activities in the gym that will allow the students to distance from each other.

Departure

1. Students proceed to lobby, keeping six feet between them. They will be called to the information desk to have
their temperature taken. Children will be seated six feet apart until parents arrive.

Wearing of Face Masks

This is an area that can be highly debated. It is the goal of our staff to ensure all students are safe while at school, and
we will continually monitor the students during the day for social distancing concerns. We feel the best solution for this
issue is to allow each student’s parent to decide if they will require their child to wear a mask.

Positive COVID-19 Test Result

In the event of a staff member or student receiving a positive COVID-19 test result, the infected individual will be
required to self-quarantine for 14 days and parents will be notified.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding with the above guidelines and procedures. While we
are not required to follow state mandates, there are some that we will implement in order to keep our staff
and students safe. This is something we have never dealt with before, so we ask for your patience as we
work our way through our new routines.

Mrs. Henry



